PROGRESS REPORT FROM THE DEVENNEY GROUP

Project Manager: Dudley Campbell

November 6, 2023, Email

To give you an update on the SPC/NPC activities, Degenkolb has completed the site evaluation and are working on the materials needed for submittal to HCAI/OSHPD by the end of the year. Also, we have the preliminary NPC-5 assessment by the Engineers and have asked them to provide some updates in an effort to finalize the materials for review with you and your team prior to submitting to HCAI/OSHPD for their review.

Lastly, we had a meeting with HCAI on your seismic compliance plan and are making some updates based on the discussion and will be submitting this back to them by the end of next week.

We will keep you updated as we get closer to submitting materials.

Thank you,

Dudley

DUDLEY CAMPBELL AIA, NCARB, LEED AP CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

6900 East Camelback Road, Suite 500, Scottsdale, AZ 85251

602.343.4077 312.259.8069

dcampbell@devenneygroup.com www.devenneygroup.com

Transforming healthcare delivery through design